
Principal's Award
This year our Principal Award goes to all of our Grade 9

Leadership team for creating a fun spirit in our community.

Junior High Awards and Honours List
We are so very proud of all of our students here at TCS and

would like to especially recognize our Junior High Students

who have achieved honours and honours with distinction. 

Please click here to view all awards and honours list. 

 Click here to see photos of all the award recipients.

A Note from Mrs. Duimel

Dear TCS Community,



Thank you for a fantastic year of learning, growing

and community building. 

I hope you have a refreshing and fun summer full of

adventure and renewal. I look forward to seeing

everyone back in the fall for another terrific year

together.




Blessings,

Michelle Duimel



THE MESSENGER
WHAT’S HAPPENING @ TRINITY CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

SUMMER
2022

VOLUNTEER OF
THE YEAR
VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR goes to our
wonderful school council who
reenergized our council this year after
two years of covid. Click here to find
out what the accomplished this year.

HAPPY RETIREMENT



Please join us in wishing a fond farewell to
Mrs. Loeppky, Ms. Morris and Mrs. Boldt
as teachers at TCS. Between the three of
them they have 42 years of service at TCS.  
They have each shared their gifts with the
students, parents and staff.  They will be
missed.  Click here to read, in their own
words,  their fond memories at TCS.

LEAVING FOR
NOWHERE
Three families left their homes after
devastating situations not knowing
where they would end up - leaving for
nowhere. 
Click here to read about the two
families at TCS from Ukraine (Drobot
and Skoryk) and an update from the
van't Wout family who came to TCS after
the 2016 Fort McCloud fires.

Back to School Schedule



Click here to view the back to school schedule.



Thank you Mrs. Duimel
for serving our TCS

community for the past
10 years, through your
incredible leadership,

love and laughter.
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We are welcoming around 40 new families this fall
and are excited to have you become part of our TCS
community! Families are joining us from close to
home and across the globe. Over the summer, if you
have any questions or know of anyone who would
like to register please contact Audra Chase at
audra.chase@pallisersd.ab.ca or call 403-254-6682
ext #280

Have a safe and happy summer!

ADMISSIONS OFFICE

Welcome to our New Families!!

Wellness Connection from Mrs. Blake

 A message from
Pastor Tim 

Pastor Tim wrote a
30 day devotional
"Moving Forward" 
 as a gift for our
graduating class of
2022. Click here for
your personal copy
to enjoy with your
families.

We currently have 975 people follow us.  
Help us reach and surpass 1000 this

summer!
 

Are you up to the challenge? 
Here is how you can help meet our goal?

If you are not following us - follow us!

If you are following us - share a post or send an invite

to a friend!

It's that easy! Thank you!

As our Making Connections Worker, Mrs. Blake's role to promote
social and emotional learning as well as increase connections
between school, family and community resources. This year,
amongst many other initiatives, she introduced a Junior High
option "Social Wellness".    Click here to learn more about this
new option,  the many ways Mrs. Blake serve our school
community and how you can get involved too. 

A Summer Prayer

Long warm days…

The pace of life slows...

A time for picnics and rest in the shade...

Lord, help me to rest awhile

in the cooling shade of your presence.

Slow down my restless heart and

fill me with gentle compassion for all your people.

- Author Unknown




CHRISTIAN CURRICULUM CORNER
My Deep Hope is that this summer will be a season of
renewal that includes both rest and delight for our TCS
family. I pray that we will soak up God's Promises for our
lives, and continue to live in the purpose He created us for. 

Click here for some fun summer ideas for you and your
family.
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Our Grade 7 Scooter Olympics Race
Challenge encourages students to think
beyond the textbook and use all that they
have learned this year in a cumulative
iterative design project.  Click here to
learn more and see photos from race
day.

COMMUNITY
CELEBRATION

GRADE 7 YEAR END
PROJECT

On June 3rd we came together as a TCS
family to do what we do best - celebrate
as a community! 
Thank you to the almost 800 of our TCS
family for joining us for some fun, faith,
and fellowship. 
Click here to listen to our praise band
during chapel and to view photos from
the day.

GRADE 8 YEAR END
PROJECT
Our Grade 8 Final Project was a
collaborative group activity challenging
the students to use their knowledge
from over the entire school year.
Click here to view photos and learn
more.
        

Please click here to view the lists and to order your child's
school starter kit online. 

All orders received before July 31st provide the school a
credit towards general supplies that are made available
to all teachers. 

Volleyball Development Camp TCS Music Academy is now accepting student
registrations for Fall 2022. 

We offer lessons in PIANO, GUITAR, BASS, UKULELE and
SINGING /PERFORMANCE.




To register your child for private lessons on site at TCS,
please CLICK HERE use the REGISTRATION FORM.




For more information, 
please call 403-863-5754 

or email TCSMusicAcademy@gmail.com



TCS MUSIC ACADEMY

Summer Volleyball Touches at TCS
If your child is interested in trying out for Trinity Volleyball in
the fall there will be opportunity for students to learn, develop
and tune-up their volleyball skills this summer.

During the last week before school starts, students can sign
up to join their classmates to get some touches on the ball-
Monday – Thursday August 22 -25, 2022. 
These are the times available.
Girls- Grades 7 & 8          9:00 – 11:00 am    
Girls-  Grade 9               11:30 – 1:30 pm
Boys- Grades 7                2:00 – 4:00 pm          
Boys- Grade 8 & 9           4:00 – 6:00 pm 

We have Trinity Alumni volleyball players and staff eagerly
willing to coach, spend time with your children and share their
love for the game.

The cost will be $50.00 for the week.
Please RSVP me @ joyce.verhoeff@pallisersd.ab.ca if you are
interested so we can make plans for your player. 

As we get closer to the August date an email will be sent to
confirm participation with a registration form and method of
payment. 

Have a great summer!
Joyce Verhoeff
Tim McAlpine

Looking for a safe and fun environment for your children? 
 Klub Care is available at TCS for summer camps and before
and after care during the school year.  To learn more and
register for the fall please click here.
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